ORieIIZ Patti

From: Kris Schade

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 2:59 PM
To: ORielly Patti

Subject: aerne.melissa@deq.state.or.us

Please address the ACDC regulations that are proposed this month.

More needs to be done addressing all forms of nuisance complaints. These are the canaries in the coal mine letting us
know that something is very wrong.

Kris Schade




